

Subject: Peachtree Boulevard Water Transmission Main Replacement Project Update: Sept. 4

Dear Resident/Business Owner:

Tomorrow, Friday, Sept. 5, crews will be flushing the newly installed water lines as part of the Peachtree Boulevard Water Transmission Main Replacement Project. During this process, you may observe water running along Malone Drive between Peachtree Boulevard and 3400 Malone. Please be assured this is a normal and expected part of the work.

We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we complete this important part of the process.

Should you have any inquiries regarding the Peachtree Boulevard Water Transmission Main Replacement Project, please do not hesitate to contact me directly or to call the DWM Project Information line at 1-800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. For 24-hour emergencies, please call: 770.270.6243.